



🖢 eNewsletter: Friday 18th January 2019

Notices to Parents and Guardians

CRY Testing - important notice for parents who have opted in for their son/daughter to be screened at this month's CRY event

Last term, parents of children aged 14 years and above received a letter from the Senior School Nurse about an optional cardiac screening programme we will be holding at the School Medical Centre on 30th and 31st January.

If you have not already done so, please can parents who have opted in to the event register with CRY to ensure their child is screened on the day. This process needs to be done via the CRY website: http://www.testmyheart.org.uk/private/ and includes completion of a medical questionnaire and signing CRY's Consent Form to Treatment. (Instructions were included in the second letter parents will have received from the School Nurse: CRY Screening.confirmation.tetter)

On completion of the registration process, CRY will acknowledge your registration and at the top of their confirmation email, they will ask you to print and sign their consent form. (Please note that the link for this is 'CONSENT FORM' in blue writing at the top of the email, and you will need to click on it to take you to their formal consent letter.) It is important that the CRY consent form is returned to school by 23rd January. as CRY will not be able to do the screening without it.

Presentation for parents: 'MeeTwo: Teenage Mental Help - a simple safe social media solution' Saturday 26th January at 11.30am in the Ashton Theatre

Just before the start of Coach Weekend, Kerstyn Comley will give a presentation for parents on the topic "MeeTwo: Teenage Menta simple safe social media solution". She will present ideas from the OMeeTwo Teenage Mental Help Handbook and App, which com voices of young people and the opinions of experts with a directory of lots of different ways that young people can help themselves. eTwo: Teenage Mental Help - A k and App, which combine the

Weekend. For catering purposes, we would be grateful if you could let us know if you plan to come by emailing Henry Farmer (Head of Pupil Welfare (PSD)) at 60 hpf@shrewsbury.org.uk by Wednesday 23rd January. Welfare (PSD)) at hpf@

For parents who are unable to attend, we will aim to film the talk and make it available, along with accompanying notes, on the Parent Portal.

'Jesus Christ Superstar' - tickets now available

This year's School Musical is the iconic rock opera, Jesus Christ Superstar, and promises to be a spectacular production. Performanc Thursday 7th, Friday 8th and Saturday 9th February in the Ashton Theatre. Tickets are free and can be reserved online now via 🗿

Girls' Hockey Tour to Portugal 2019 - final reminder

The deadline for signing for the Hockey Tour to Portugal (20th - 23rd October 2019) is next Friday, 25th January 2019. This tour is open to all girls from Third Form to Sixth Form. Please see Mrs Kelly's letter for full details:

Or Portugal Hockey Tour 2019.

Salopian Club President's Dinner, 7th February 2019

Paul Nichols (\$ 1966-71), President of The Salopian Club for 2019, warmly invites parents of current pupils as well as Old Salopians to his President's Dinner on Thursday 7th February, It will be held at the Courthouse, Toft Road, Knutsford, Cheshire, WA16 OPB. Full details can be found nhere.

Latest News



RSSH win Team Bronze at

The boys' and girls' teams of the Royal Shrewsbury School Hunt were in tremendous form in one of the biggest races in the cross-country calendar on Saturday 12th January.

Read More



After a a couple of years' absence, After a a couple of years' absence, Shrewsbury School returned in style to the Geography Worldwise Quiz, an annual national competition sponsored by the Geographical Association, Field Studies Council and Or...



Lower Sixth Bi Liverpool Univ

On 9th January, 52 Low fixth biologists spent a fascinating day in the Department of Life iclences at Liverpool Jniversity.



Richard Hillary Essay

- wunard Hillary Essay Medal competition provides an opportunity for Sixth Formers to spend two hours pitting their wits against a one-word unseen essay title.



Netball: A great start to the new season

A block fixture against Moreton Hall on Wednesday got the Netba season off to a flying start, with strong performances from all our teams.

Read More



Giles Bell's Team of the Week

This week, the Hunt.

Read More



The rugby season started in earnest on Saturday 12th January with a block fixture versus Birkenhead

Read More

Forthcoming Events

All these events, and many others, are listed in detail in our website Calendar

No Events added to the Ne